
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
July 15, 2021 

      
Construction Notice – Huxley Tennis Courts 

The Regional District of Nanaimo is repairing the tennis court nets in Huxley Community Park on Gabriola 
Island. Construction will begin on July 16 and completed on July 28. The tennis courts will be closed during 
this time. The rest of the park will remain open for use.  
 
Please remain alert to construction activities while on site.   
 

 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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